
 

ENEL: APPROVAL OF HALF-YEAR REPORT BROUGHT FORWARD 
 
Rome, September 1, 2006 – Enel announces that the meeting of its Board of 
Directors for the examination and approval of the half-year report as of June 30, 
2006 has been brought forward to September 6, 2006 from September 7, 2006. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


